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CONTENT

The bill would amend the Asbestos Workers Accreditation Act to provide that if an application were
for reaccreditation, the application and annual fee would have to be submitted not earlier than 90
days before, but not later than 30 days after, the accreditation expired. An application that was
submitted later than this time period would have to be treated as an initial application for
accreditation, and would require payment of the accreditation fee, rather than the reaccreditation fee.

Currently, the Act provides that a person desiring accreditation or reaccreditation must submit an
application and the appropriate annual fee. The fees are as follows:

Accreditation Reaccreditation

Inspectors $150 $75
Management planners 150 75
Abatement project designers 150 75
Abatement contractors and supervisors 50 25
Abatement workers 50 25

In addition, the Act requires training course sponsors to issue a numbered certificate of course
completion to a student who meets the Act’s requirements and successfully completes the training
and passes the course’s examination. The certificate must contain information specified in the Act.
The bill also would require the certificate to include the student’s Social Security number.

MCL 338.3402 et al. Legislative Analyst: N. Nagata

FISCAL IMPACT

The bill would have no fiscal impact on State or local government.
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